
 

Statement to Hospitals 

The Cottages is excited to announce that we have implemented a BounceBack Prevention Program 

that is aimed at increasing the overall health and well-being of the residents of The Cottages as well 

as reducing hospital readmissions.  

Our program started out by putting together a focus group consisting of our Director of Excellence, 

CMO and three of our outstanding Administrators.  

From our focus group we designed and implemented a customized BounceBack electronic tracking 

system with built in medical alerts that help monitor our resident’s progress and condition.  

What you can expect from our program is: 

• Weekly checkups by our RN 

• A person-centered approach that involves a collaborative effort between our community 

health providers and The Cottages which begins on day of discharge and continues 

throughout the 30-day readmission window and thereafter 

• Daily monitoring of critical vitals based on diagnosis 

• Nutrition and fluid monitoring 

• Knowledge of BounceBack penalties and diagnosis 

• Continuing to be a preferred partner who understands the needs of our residents and 

healthcare providers 

 


